
 

 

22nd October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our commitment to providing enriching outdoor learning experiences, we are 
excited to continue our Forest School sessions. To ensure that your child is comfortable and 
prepared, we have a few instructions regarding the clothing they should wear. 
 
Forest School Clothing Instructions: 
 

• All-in-one Suits: We will be sending all-in-one suits home with your child today. 
Please make sure to check their school bag for this item. 
 

• Every Tuesday: Please send your child to school wearing this all-in-one suit every 
Tuesday for Forest School. Underneath the suit, they should wear their own warm 
clothes, not their uniform. This will help keep them warm and comfortable during 
outdoor activities. (If your child goes to Jozone on a Tuesday morning – we will keep 
their suits in school and dress them when they arrive).  

 
• Footwear: Your child will change into their wellies upon arrival at Nursery, so 

please ensure they have a pair available. 
 

Next Steps: 
 

• Label Everything: To prevent any mix-ups, please label the all-in-one suit and 
wellies with your child's name. 
 

• Weather Considerations: We will proceed with Forest School sessions regardless 
of weather conditions, so it is important that your child is dressed appropriately for 
rain or shine. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  Thank you for 
your cooperation and support in making Forest School a successful and enjoyable 
experience for all our children.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Rigby and Mrs Mullen 
 


